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Orchid The 

Speaker:  Thanh Nguyen 

Topic:        Introduction to the genus of Paphiopedilum 

Date:        June 14, 2012 

Location: 

Guests are Always Welcome! 

Vice President, Programs 

ððð-Denise Libby 

Thanh is an owner-operator of Springwater 
Orchids (Melbourne , FL). He is an engineer by trade, but also has 
been collecting and growing orchids for over 25 years. His orchid 
business began in 2001, mainly selling on the internet but gradually 
moved to orchid shows in recent years. 
  
Although he grows and sells all orchids genera, his forte has always 
been the genus of Paphiopedilum. He collects fine plants; grows, 
sells, breeds, and enjoys sharing his experiences with his customers 
and colleagues. His passion in paphs is reflected in award winning 
plants and an on-going paphs breeding program using local lab work. 
His goals are to bring the excellence of a paphs breeding program 
back to America and augment the enthusiasm of paphs growing by 
way of sharing his growing experience and educational programs via 
shows and society speeches. 
  
The future of paphs, or orchids in general he believes, lies in the 
hands of growers who are willing to experiment and willing to try 
something new and uniquely soé support your American breeders 
and buy their seedlings! 
  

Thanh will be supplying our Raffle table this month and will 

have a variety of orchids for sale.  

See you at the meeting. 


